
 

    

    
    

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 ​   
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

Chautauqua Lake Central School District 

COVID-19 Closure: Parent Guide 

Child Nutrition Plan 
Updated April 6, 2020 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, all New York State school districts are required to ensure continuity 
of meal programs for any student in the household who is 18 years of age or younger. We recognize 
that children and families rely on school provided meals. Therefore we are committed to continuing 
that service throughout this health crisis. 

Breakfast and lunch deliveries occur Monday through Friday between 10-12PM. Additionally, Friday 
deliveries now include breakfast and lunch for Saturday and Sunday. To adhere to health and safety 
guidelines and minimize direct contact, staff members participating in delivery will leave meals 
outside the door. Families will be issued a tote to house food items. 

Parents may request meals by: 
● Completing the survey linked below (also located on the district webpage under 

“Coronavirus” ---> “Updates and Needs Survey” and on our Facebook page) 
○ https://forms.gle/xyvDyVj1q9Vv89LV6 

● Calling (716) 753-5842 
○ If after 4PM, please leave a message indicating your name, phone number, number of 

children in the household, their names and ages, and your daytime delivery address. 

Additional questions or concerns should be directed to (716) 753-5842 or by emailing Elementary 
Principal, Megan Lundgren, at mlundgren@clake.org. 
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